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Before
soliciting bids from commercial contractors, the WPHA Board of Directors will
consider bids for several pending maintenance
projects from WP residents.

The
list is available on the WP website at: http://waverlypark.net/wpha-pending-projects/

·        
Projects must begin and be completed in April 2022.
·        
Access to locked spaces will be available to interested persons to assess
projects’ scopes before bidding.
·        
Bids must be sent to Waverly Park Board via e-mail by February 4, 2022.

 
Please
send any comments or questions to the board: 
wpha.bod@gmail.com
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